
WEEKLY UPDATE

The Green Team invite everyone to
celebrate the Big Travel Challenge on
Friday 14th February. 
We are encouraging you to use active
travel to promote the theme 

‘Healthy hearts, Healthy Planet’ 
The Green team will greet the children at
the orange gate to celebrate. 

Dates for the diary 
February 17th-21st inclusive. Mid-term break.

February 27th school closing at 1.30pm
March 7th Science Fair hosted by 5th + 6th class 

Join us tomorrow for the Walking Bus. The
weather is thankfully due to be kind.
The list of stops have been sent via email. 
We will gather at the playground and
walk together to the school.

4th Class has been learning about China, focusing
on Lunar New Year celebrations and traditions. We
explored zodiac animals, red envelopes, and
discovering how families mark this special time. In
art, we created beautiful Chinese blue and white
vases, inspired by traditional porcelain designs.
Each student designed a unique piece reflecting
their creativity. This project brought our learning to
life. It has been an exciting journey, and we loved
celebrating these traditions in class!
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The Big Travel Challenge 

4th Class Explores China!

School closed next week for Midterm Break 

Safer Internet Day
Safer internet Day
was on Tuesday
February 11th.
Webwise are offering
free webinars for
parents/guardians. 

Walking Bus!

6th Class Art 
inspired by the work of
Gustav Klimt 

Congratulations to our quiz teams!
Well done to Amy, Eve, Orlagh, Scott, Jacob,
Juno, Luke and Oisín for representing the school
so well at the Credit Union Table Quiz last Friday
evening. A great time was had by all! We’re very
proud of you! 


